First Free Methodist Church of Sault Ste. Marie, Ml
- 505 W. 4th Avenue
E Sault Ste. Marie, Ml 49783

March 25th, 2020

Greetings,
In accordance to the safety mandate we will continue to cancel our Thursday evening Prayer Council and our Sunday
Services in our physical building. However, please join us for these services online or by phone by way of Zoom.

Online: https://zoom.us/j/5774601444 i using a computer, laptop, or smart phone. Enter this URL into your browser.

Or join by phone: Dial 1-312-626-6799 -if asked - our Meeting number it is: 5774601444#

We will be meeting (via Zoom) at these times:
Thursdays login/dial in around 6:30pm with a projected start time of 6:45pm.
Continuing to study James, chapter 4

Sundays, login around 10:45 am, with a projected start time of 11:00 a.m.

PLEASE MUTE YOUR MICROPHONE OR EVERYONE WILL HEAR YOU !

You can choose if you wish to use the video format (which means everyone can see you) or turn off the video and just listen to the service.

DRIVE-UP ONLY FOOD PANTRY : available Thursdays at 5:45pm at the front door.

« The Church Sanctuary will be open Tuesday and Thursday mornings from 6:30am — 10:00am.
(available for you if you are on your way to get groceries or on your way home from picking up
supplies.)

« In compliance with Gov. Whitmer’s ordnance this is strictly a short, private drop-in for individuals, for a
individual moment of prayer at the altar.

« We ask that this prayer time be kept short and the sanitizing wipes used if you touch any surface.
Thank you.

Please bear with us as we adjust to new methods of connecting together; learning as we worship on line, praising and
sharing God’s word in new formats. Let us continue to remain faithful in praying for one another, studying and claiming
the truth of God's Word. We will continue to keep the congregational family posted as the situation progresses.

Please share this information with others, and continue to uplift each other. Touch out through a phone call, social
media, or email. In this time of isolation an affirmative greeting can go a long way. Please pass this information along
insuring everyone is updated.

Continued thanks for your prayers and continued participation in our Church ministry through your gifts and tithes. Your

gifts and tithes are the lifeline to us keeping intact with the lights, heat, snow plowing, salaries and other obligations. Your
gifts and tithes may be made out in a check or by cash and mailed in to the Church, dropped off at the Church (when the
sanctuary is open) or Personage, or by contributing through PayPal from the Church website- online at https://1stfmc.org.

Thank you for joining Your Church Family as we meet via Zoom on Sunday mornings and Thursday nights.

Praying for you daily ~
Your Sault Ste. Marie Free Methodist Church.

Romans 15:13 — “May the God who gives hope fill you with great joy. May you have perfect peace as you trust in him. May the power
of the Holy Spirit fill you with hope. " New International Reader’s Version
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